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Welcome to Fridays with the Flock! 
Join us for Human Resources information and insights to help you thrive at work and beyond. 
If you would like to print our newsletter, you can access it here. Happy Friday! 

Reframing Negative Emotions 
In recognition of Mental Health Awareness Month, we're highlighting an article from Clearer 

Thinking on the concept of cognitive reframing. Read on for helpful insights and tools for 
working through stressful situations and negative emotions in a productive way.   

What New Managers Need to Know 
"What is the most important skill for a new manager to have?" While there is no singular 
answer to this question, this article from Forbes points out three thing



